
Dear Peine Ridge Elementary Family,

Throughout the academic year, the Wentzville School District partners with

community agencies that specialize in providing students, families, and

educators with preventative education. Agency presenters are credentialed,

coordinated through the District, and under the supervision of building

administrators. Presentation topics are targeted toward specific grade levels.

All students will participate in each program unless you choose to opt

your child out of the lesson(s). If you are interested in opting your student(s)

out of the presentation(s), please click the appropriate link(s) below.

Kindergarten Opt-Out Form

First Grade Opt-Out Form

Second Grade Opt-Out Form

Third Grade Opt-Out Form

Fourth Grade Opt-Out Form

Fifth Grade Opt-Out Form

If you have additional questions, please reach out directly to your student’s

guidance counselor.

Thank you,

Dr. Andrews

Dr. Manning

Mrs. Springston/3-5 counselor

Mrs. Baker/ k-1 counselor

Mrs. Theis/ Educational Support Counselor

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSejkngak6PV39vBMkytXTexR2k5sjxZcHz_sL4BgylLxmRXSg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8pS1sumQPouRoqART5nA-5OT-pd4a_zYiGWUETPfQhO2c8A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSel8k_vzxyjr0wNVzwHHhVbe4K7Q4drg4br3GNrKdflgFDZmg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqkYC-BNyZgZg-NNDpPEQLehjEyyyZgU0HsvujS1wZQOUv2w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdihP3HocaX6Of1_BI7uCya2akkMCEiZmkshIdGqSd2eCpM0A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeZLepW6mqlpD7tuk0_alRJC2o9u_fdAcvfzyT8Jb_6Gbv9FA/viewform?usp=sf_link

